

## Reaching Japan & Asia 4 Jesus

Fall 2022

## Happy Holidays!

Greetings in Jesus Name! The Lord has been good to the Harris family. We are so blessed to have a great God, family and host of faithful Partners in Missions! Since we have arrived in August of this year, we have seen the hand of God in Japan. Many have received the Holy Ghost, and baptisms and miracles are taking place! We were privileged to attended the JUPC Northern and Southern Regional Conferences. We have been ministering in many areas of Japan. In Okinawa, we are privileged to teach Home Bible studies and discipleship classes. Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support. May God bless you all greatly! Mark & Bethany Harris



Global Missions UPCI 36 Research Park Ct Weldon Spring, MO 63304





